
Our School Values: Responsibility - Respect - Kindness - Honesty = Excellence 

 

 
 

     

Newsletter week 5. 
 

Wednesday August 21
st

 9.15am - 
Bookweek Parade-Dress Up as your favourite book character -

under the COLA 
 

This year the theme for Bookweek is  
READING IS MY SECRET POWER 

 

After the parade parents and friends are invited to stay and join 
in the activities in classrooms.  
In the Learning Centre Miss Charlesworth has planned some musical 
activities, Mrs Gresch and the Yr 5/6/7 class welcome you to come 
and be engaged in some learning with technologies, the Yr 2/3/4 
class will be artistically creating in their room and Miss Adair’s  
Reception Year 1 students will share the activities planned in their 
literacy rotations.  
Once again Mrs Prior has transformed the Library into an exciting 
place where students can go to borrow some books to ‘develop their 
secret powers by reading” You are invited to take some time to check 
out the Resource Centre. 
 

11.00 am a shared morning tea in the activity room. A reminder 
that each family is asked to bring along a plate of food to share.  

 

*Illness* - Please find attached information regarding - ‘Hand, foot and mouth disease’  

Symptoms, Treatment and Prevention—as this has been reported as an illness in our school. 
 

Governing Council Meeting - A Governing Council meeting will be held on Wednesday 
28th August 2019 at 9:30 in the Staffroom. 
 

Testing - During Term 3 students will be participating in assessments to track and monitor learning growth. In the next few 
weeks year one students will be completing the year ‘One Phonics Screening Check’ which is a short, simple assessment 
that tells teachers how students are progressing in phonics. 
 

Year 1 to 3 students will be completing two Progressive Achievement Tests (PAT) –Reading and Maths.  
The year 3-7 students will also complete the Grammar and Punctuation and Science tests. These online  
assessments inform teaching and learning to assist when planning effective and targeted learning programs.  
Students are also supported by their teachers to use the information from the tests to develop their learning goals. 
 

Telephone - Last week we had an issue with our landline, no calls out or incoming. We have a mobile number for PPS, you 
may like to add this number to your phone 0419830668. 
 

Save The Date 
September 6

th
- School Closure Day.  

September 18
th

 Spotlight on Sound-1.30 pm in the activity room 
September 20

th
- Student Free Day - Flinders Partnership -Teachers from all partnership sites will be attending  

professional development at Booleroo Centre DS. The intentions for the day will be for teachers to collaboratively moderate 
student portfolios and to share effective feedback strategies. 
 

This will be my last newsletter item as Acting Principal. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Peterborough Primary 

staff and parent community for the support and encouragement given to me during the past five weeks in this role. It has 
been an inspiration to work with students in classrooms and to share their learning success.  
We all look forward to Mr Edward Duffill beginning his role as principal next week and wish him all the best. 
 

Julie Carter Acting Principal 

Effective Learners  
at ... 

Peterborough Primary School  
and Yunta Campus 

are ... 

This week our effective learner quality focus is Organisation.  
 

 “Organisation involves the ability to establish what is it that you want to do, to know where to begin 
the task, to understand the sequence in which to carry it out (including pulling together the  
necessary materials), to problem-solve in the event of a challenge, and the ability to persist with 
the task to completion (and within an appropriate time frame)”  
 

https://childdevelopment.com.au/areas-of-concern/organisation/ 
 

If you would like to learn more about how you can assist your child to  
develop organisation skills this ‘Kid Sense’ website has many strategies.  

https://childdevelopment.com.au/areas-of-concern/organisation/


Like us on Facebook - Peterborough Primary School 

Dates To Remember - 2019  
Wed 21st Aug       BookWek Parade 
Wed 28th Aug       Governing Council Meeting 
Friday 6th Sept School Closure Day 
Tue 10th Sept                    Let’s Chat Habitat 10.15 
Tue 10th Sept                    Reynella East Concert 1.30 
Thurs 12th Sept Slippery Water - SA Water 
Friday 20th Sept Student Free Day 

 
Effective Learners  

at ... 
Peterborough Primary School  

and Yunta Campus 
are ... 

 
 

At Peterborough Primary School  and  
Yunta Campus we display ... 

 

Responsibility 
Respect 

Kindness 
Honesty 

Learning Growth 
Self Mastery 

 

and we are … 
 

Effective Learners 

Aquatics Camp 
 

Count Down to Year 5/6/7 
Aquatics Camp 

 
7 weeks (16-18 October) 

 
$130 

 

Payments can be made in full 
or instalments 

 

PLAYER NOMINATIONS FOR  

PETERBOROUGH BASKETBALL  

SEASON 2019/2020 

  
Mini players must be aged 7 years old  

(as of 1 st October) to 11 years old  

 

Junior Girls must be aged 12 (as of 1 st October) up to and 

including Year 11  

 

Junior Boys must be aged 12 (as of 1 st October) up to and 

including Year 11  

 
Name: _________________________________________ 

 

Date of birth and Age: __________________________ 

 

Gender: __________________ 

 

Contact Details: ________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian signature: _____________________________ 

 
 

Please indicate if you can:  

Coach   Scorer   Timer 

 

Coaches, scorers and timers are also needed for this  

season for Minis and Juniors, please indicated above  

if you can help.  
Training will be provided for scoring and timing.  

Any questions please contact Carina Casey 0428910057 

Nancy Pens 0428516384 Leonie Thompson 0497185156  
 

PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR SCHOOLS FRONT OFFICE FOR  

COLLECTION BY TUESDAY 3RD OF SEPTEMBER 2019 

Wadli Fundraiser 
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On Wednesday August 

21st we invite parents 

and friends to share in 

our                                 

Book Week celebrations. 
 

9.15am  We will begin the day with a dress 

up parade. We encourage students to 

dress up as their favourite book character 

and join in the fun.  

After the parade there will be activities in         

classrooms and students invite you to stay 

and share the experiences with them. 

At 11.00am we will have a shared recess 

in the activity room.  

We ask that each family bring a long a 

plate of finger food to share.  

 

Book Week  

òReading is My Secret Poweró 

 

$1.00 Milo 
   50c Cupcake 


